
Special Meeting with Josh Dather on July 15, 2015 

Members in attendance:  Sandra Bishop, Jim Cassavantes, Sonja Bryant, Jaci Totherow, Harry 

Ivey and Carrie Arms-Polin. 

If It’s Outdoors, LLC has our current contract to do the landscape maintenance.   

Questioning about expectations for the contract:   

 Mulch is no longer included in our monthly maintenance which has caused our amount 

to decrease to $495. 

 Questions were asked about the maintenance of the round islands and what the 

expectations are for them.  They are to be pruned but questions were asked as to be done 

better.   

 Brush was asked to be picked up along the road when maintenance is being done.   

 Watering is to be done 4 days a week between 5 and 6 am.  It will be increased to deal 

with our drought.   

 Questions about the mulch:  quote about between $1200 and 1300 for mulch to be 

blown in.   

 Landscaper designers were discussed as an option.   

 

 

 


